
I saw that the FAA is possibly considering a ban on several planes flying in & out 
of Centennial airport in CO, and I saw your name as a contact.
 
We live in the area of Cherry Creek Drive & Orchard (Lake Pointe Estates), and no 
one keeps their windows open due to the noise.  Sometimes it is so bad when the 
Stage 1 & 2 aircrafts fly nearby the houses literally shake.  I am very fortunate to
live in a beautiful area with an excellent school system, however the schools are 
what is keeping us here.  The noise from the planes is deafening, and we really had 
no clue prior to moving in to our home.  When visitors are here they always think 
they are military jets flying out of CO Springs. 
 
I hope the ban goes through; it would be nice to have the windows open again!
 
Sincerely,
 
Nora Sneberger Radz
11656 E. Berry Drive
Englewood, CO 80111
303-919-4794
nsneberger@comcast.net


